
 

 
 

October 14th,  2016 
 
 

A NEW TIMELINE FOR THE POT-POURRI: 
Please hand-in your announcements for the Pot-Pourri before Friday at noon.  The Pot-Pourri will be 
assembled and translated on Monday and Tuesday and then will be published on the Wednesday 
morning of each week.  
 
SNJM EVENTS: 
For Sisters only: Annual Finance Meeting on Monday, October 17th at 6:30 PM in Room 304 at St. 
Mary’s Academy. 

News from the Academy... Join us for the first Burning Bright series of the year on Tuesday 
October 18th at 5:30 PM in the Sheila Chipman Atrium at SMA.  Lesley Sacouman, SNJM will be the 
guest speaker and the topic is The Transformative Power of Mercy - Where Do you Stand?   
 
REMINDER: 
Our associate, Marlene Coughlin is collecting donations from the associates towards an auction item 
for the Welcome Home Dinner – House of Peace.  If you would still like to contribute please contact 
her at: (204) 488-0272.  She is happy to collect any donations. 
 
PLEASE REMEMBER IN YOUR PRAYERS: 
For the sick and those who are in need: 

• Continue to pray for Sr. Cathy Laviolette as she copes with new health challenges. 
For those who have died and those who mourn their loss: 

• Josée Lareau, secretary for 22 years at the SNJM General Administration Communications 
and Technology department who died on October 11th  2016. 

• Father Alain Piché, omi who died at Taché Centre.  The funeral will be on Saturday October 
15th 2016, at Despins Residence at 2 PM.  

 
EVENTS ELSEWHERE: 
The St. Boniface Archdiocesan Dinner: We have 2 tickets left for the Gala Dinner on October 
26th, 2016 honoring the Oblates of Mary Immaculate. Please call Joane to reserve tickets.  
 
Flavie-Laurent Centre Annual Banquet: The 11th annual fundraising banquet of Flavie-Laurent 
Centre will be held on Thursday November 3rd, 2016 at Centre culturel franco-manitobain (340 
Provencher Blvd, Wpg Mb) starting at 6 PM.  We have purchased 10 tickets, if interested please call 
Joane asap. 
 
St. Charles Catholic School in collaboration with House of Peace, U of M Bison Men’s Chorus, 
supported by a professional instrumental ensemble present a Musical Cantata to commemorate the 
Jubilee Year of Mercy, Tuesday, November 15th, 2016 6:30 PM at Sts. Vladimir and Olga 
Cathedral  115 McGregor Street.  For more information, please contact: St. Charles Catholic School 
Teresa at: (204) 837-1520. 

 


